
SGB Class of 2021 
Certificate Collection ‘Drop In’ 

We warmly invite students who completed their exams in 2021 to visit the 

school to collect their GCSE/A Level certificates on 

Thursday 6th January 2022 

3.30 pm – 5.00 pm 

(Any students unable to attend, can send a representative with a signed letter of authorisation, 

 to collect certificates on their behalf) 

Please pass on to any students who have now left SGB 


